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Comments: I am a property owner and full-time resident of McCall. I also have children and grandchildren who

live in Valley County. Thus, I'm writing to express my concerns regarding the draft EIS on the Stibnite Gold

Project

Most importantly, I'm requesting that you please extend the public comment time for the draft EIS on the Stibnite

Gold Project by at least 75 days for a total of 120 days. An extension from the required 45 days for a DEIS under

the Forest Service's regulations 36 CFR 215.25 (a)(1)(ii) is required to be able to provide adequate time to have

meaningful public participation. The draft EIS is long and complicated. More time is needed to fully engage the

public, myself included. The potential negative implications for all Idahoans, and especially for Native Americans,

are too great to rush.  Thank you! 

 


